New Years Trip
31 Dec 2021 — 2 Jan 2022

Come along to see in 2022 in style while camping in the Wheabelt

We will be camping at Pumphreys Bridge, 27km from Wandering set on the Hotham
River. Dryandra Woodlands and Narrogin are a short drive away if you are looking to do
something during the day

We will spend the weekend just relaxing and doing very little.

This year the Shire of Wandering have introduced a camping fees of $10/night for a site
(up to 4 people on a site).

It is your responsibility to visit the Wandering Shire website to book your stay. The club
will not be collecting money for camping fees for this event.

We intend to camp around the old oval rather than near the river. The area is suitable
for all vehicles and camping options.

The sites are non-powered and there are toilets available.
As usual for this time of the year no fires are allowed.

Bring everything you need for camping and to celebrate the new year. There is plenty of
room for kids to ride their bikes and maybe even going kayaking in the river.

Bring along some extra water, water pistols, cricket sets etc for some extra fun.

Trip Leaders: Andrew Phillips (ph 0416 250 441) & Rob Venables (0409 299 033)
Meet: we will meet you there. Ask us for a map if you need it.

Time: Get there when you wish (Andrew might be heading down on Thursday)


https://book.roommanager.com.au/wandering-caravan-park-and-pumphreys-bridge-camp/accommodation/139905

